
Summer’s
Stay & Pray Dates*

*some dates may change in Summer 2 due
to seasonal events such as Sports Day.

All sessions will take place at 3pm:
F2: Wed 10th July

Class 6: Wed 3rd July

Y4 Multiplication Check
Our Year 4 pupils took part in the
national multiplication checks on
Friday and should all be very proud
of how they acted and completed
the tests. We should be able to
share the results with parents in a
couple of weeks time.

Music Concert
Thank you to everyone who came
to support our pupils in their music
concert. I am sure you will all agree,
we certainly do have very talented
pupils here. Well done to all and
thank you to the music teachers!

Phonics Screening
All pupils should be extremely
proud of themselves for the
work they have put in. Results
will be sent out with reports at
the end of the year.

EYFS & KS1 Stage Sports Day
The FS2 and KS1 Sport's
afternoon will start promptly at
1.30pm. 

F1 will arrive at 2.30pm for an
approximate 2.45pm start for
their races. 

Please remember to stay at the
parents side of the track and
allow staff to look after your
children.

Sports Wear:

F1 children need to come to
school wearing any shorts and
t-shirt (for both the morning
and afternoon sport's day)
F2 children will need to come to
school wearing their black PE
shorts and a coloured t-shirt
(Mr Fox will send information
about). 
KS1 children is the same as FS2,
but their coloured t-shirt will
need to match their Saints
Team. 

Please do ask if you have any
questions. 
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Dates for wb 17th

18th: James Reckitt Book Awards 
19th: KS2 Sports Day (Parents 1:30pm)

Disco Success
Thank you to everyone who
supported the school discos this
week. It is always a fantastic
evening and brilliant to see
everyone with smiles on their
faces throwing some impressive
dance moves. Hope everyone’s
sugar rush and face paint came
off easily...

Pre Order School Meals
Please ensure you pre order by
midnight of the night before.

DT resources
Thank you from LKS2 for all of
the materials. We will be
designing next week. Class 5 are
creating pillow case designs
and so are also asking for any t
shirts you may have spare to be
donated.

Code Club
Well done to the Code Clubbers
who received certificates for
sending messages to
astronauts on the ISS. Very
impressive computer skills at
play!


